
From: Chambers - Lee C  

Sent: Monday, 6 February 2017 2:37 PM 
To: members@nat.awu.net.au 

Subject: AM2014/285 - Social, Community, Home Care and Disability Services Industry Award 2010 
(SCHCDS Award) 

 
Dear AWU, 
 
I refer to the above matter which was listed for conference before Commissioner Lee on 16 
December 2016 and 6 February 2017. 
 
It is noted that the AWU have not appeared at either of the abovementioned conferences. The 
Commissioner has noted that the only outstanding issues are the AWU claims at item 13, 24 and 42.  
 
The Commissioner has asked that the AWU please advise whether they seek to press these claims by 
close of business Friday 10 February 2017. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
VICTORIA FIJALSKI  
Associate to Commissioner Lee 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: 03 8656 4534 
Fax: 03 9655 0401 
chambers.lee.c@fwc.gov.au  
 
11 Exhibition St, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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